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BULLETIN NO. 1159 
 

Withdrawal of Electric Insurance Company from the  
Massachusetts Private Passenger Automobile Insurance Market 

 
 

 On February 8, 2024, the Division of Insurance notified CAR that the Electric Insurance Company 
is seeking to withdraw from the Massachusetts private passenger automobile insurance market, and has 
filed the attached Plan of Withdrawal with the Division of Insurance, as required by Rule 38.B. of CAR’s 
Rules of Operation. 
  
 Pursuant to Rule 38.B., CAR’s Governing Committee, any Member of CAR, or any association of 
producers may request a hearing at the Division of Insurance to consider the effect of this withdrawal on 
the orderly and equitable conduct and operation of the Massachusetts motor vehicle insurance market. Any 
such party must file a request for hearing with the Division of Insurance within 10 days of notice by the 
Division to CAR of the opportunity for a hearing. 
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February 8, 2024

Natalie Hubley, President
Commonwealth Automobile Reinsurers
101 Arch Street, Suite 400
Boston, MA  02110

RE:  Electric Insurance Company Withdrawal Plan

Dear Ms. Hubley:

Please be advised that Electric Insurance Company is seeking to withdraw from the Massachusetts 
private passenger automobile insurance market and have filed a Plan of Withdrawal with the Division of 

Committee of CAR, any member company of CAR or any association of producers may request a hearing at 
the Division to consider the effect of this withdrawal on the orderly and equitable conduct and operation of 
the Massachusetts motor vehicle insurance market. Any such party must file a request for hearing with the 
Division within 10 days of notice by the Division to CAR of the opportunity for a hearing. This letter 
constitutes such notice. Please perform any tasks necessary to allow this request for withdrawal to be 
processed in an orderly fashion.  I have attached a copy of the Plan of Withdrawal for your convenience.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Gary D. Anderson
Commissioner of Insurance
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